
 

 

Have you witnessed violence 

in a relationship (e.g. between 

a parent and their partner)? 

Has a partner ever been 

violent towards you? 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As part of an important study at the University of Huddersfield, we are asking 
young men to participate in focus groups to be held in the Huddersfield area, 
discussing their experiences of abuse. The study is part of an ambitious 
international project aiming to eliminate gender-based violence in our societies.  

Your contribution will enable us to better understand and explain the real life 
experiences of young men who have been exposed to violence either by 
witnessing it, or as victims themselves. Your story will remain anonymous at all 
times and we will reimburse you for your travel costs.  

If you think you would like to take part, please contact Vikki Hart (None in Three Centre 
Administrator) on: (tel) 01484 472745 or (email) noneinthree@hud.ac.uk 

 

If the answer to either of 
these questions is yes, and 
you are male, aged 16-30, 
and live in the UK, we 
would like to hear from you 
about your experiences. 


